
 

2020 Salzedo Street, Suite 102 . Coral Gables, Florida 33134  . 305.905.5302 
 

 
July 22, 2025 

 
 
VIA E-MAIL TRANSMISSION 
 
Jennifer Garcia, AICP, CNU-A 
City of Coral Gables 
Planning & Zoning Director 
Development Services 
427 Biltmore Way, Coral Gables, FL 33134  
 

Re: Letter of Intent for Planning Board Conceptual Review of Developer’s Request 
for a Comprehensive Plan Map and Zoning Code Map Amendment of 627 
Anastasia Ave (Folio # 03-4117-008-5220) & 635 Anastasia Ave (Folio # 03-
4117-008-5220) (collectively, the “Property”) 

 
Dear Ms. Garcia:  
 

This firm represents The Terraces at Anastasia, LLC (the “Developer”) and this letter 
serves as the Developer’s request for a Conceptual Review of its application for Small Scale 
Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment and Zoning Code Map Amendment of the Property. The 
Property is located on the northeast corner of Anastasia Avenue and Cardena Street. 

 
In 2025, the Developer purchased the Property from the University Baptist Church of Coral 

Gables.  Each parcel of the Property current multifamily residential use, with two buildings 
consisting of eight units.   

 
The Comprehensive Plan designates the Property as Religious or Institutional.  The Zoning 

Map designates the Property as Special Use.  Additionally, 627 Anastasia is also designated MF-
3 by the Zoning Map.  The Developer is proposing a Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment and 
Zoning Code Map Amendment classifying the Property as Multi-Family Low Density and MF-3 
respectively.  The proposed amendments are consistent with every other surrounding property on 
the same block.   

 
The Developer intends to develop the Property with eight townhomes fronting Anastasia 

Avenue with vehicular access from Cardena Street to a shared driveway lined with private garages. 
 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 

        
     
 
         Joe Jimenez 
         JMZ Group 
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